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1. As at 31 January 2022, there were 422 people whose applications for 
Australian citizenship by conferral had been approved and who were waiting 
to attend an Australian citizenship ceremony held by Salisbury City Council 
(SA). Of these, 347 people were approved on, or prior to, 31 December 
2021. 
 
2. As at 18 March 2022, there were 655 people whose applications for 
Australian citizenship by conferral had been approved and who were waiting 
to attend an Australian citizenship ceremony held by Salisbury City Council 
(SA). Of these, 353 people were approved on, or prior to, 31 December 
2021. 
 
Note that changes of address may lead to variations in the number of people who had their applications 
approved in earlier time periods waiting to attend a ceremony. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


